
 

DATE:                 October 9, 2024 

  

TO: Ja’Tia Thompson, Deputy CIO  

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, Interim M/WBE Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Infor Subscription License and Services Agreement, 

Change Order #1 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the change order request forInfor Subscription to determine 

continued compliance with the M/WBE Program Plan. The original contract  was reviewed by 

the M/WBE Office and no goals were established for the services.  

 

Infor (US), LLC was awarded a renewed contract for $9,779,532.13 through July 31, 2029. 

Change order #1 for the amount of $1,003,400.00 will increase the contract value to 

$10,782,932.13. The contract continues to comply with the M/WBE Program Plan.   

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, 

including subcontractor replacement, the Department and Vendor must contact the M/WBE 

Office for approval before making any such changes or substitutions. 

 

SZ 

 

 

Cc: Eric Eley, M/WBE Program Senior Manager  

      Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer 

        


